
 

 
 
 

 

Langton Primary School 

Langton 

Malton 

North Yorkshire 

YO17 9QP 

 

Tel/Fax: 01653 658236 

Email: admin@langton.n-yorks.sch.uk 

www.langton.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

“All Learning Together” 

Head teacher: Mrs Rachel Ray 

Chair of Governors: Mr Andrew Priestley 

 Creates opportunity           Releases potential                Achieves excellence

 

 

18th March 2019 

 
Rye Class Trip to Hope Central 

Dear Parents, 

 

On Thursday 4th April, Rye Class will be visiting Hope Central in Malton where they will have the 

opportunity to take part in Easter related craft activities and look at the Easter Story in more 

detail. 

 

The children will be leaving school at 9.00am and will return in time for lunch at 12.15pm.  School 

have organised a mini-bus to transport the children and we are asking for a voluntary contribution 

of £2.80 per pupil to go towards covering the cost (this will be added to your ParentPay account). 

 

If your child would like to attend, please give your permission and emergency contact details for the 

day via ParentPay by Friday 29th March. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Rachel Ray 

Headteacher 


